‘We take pleasure here in again acknowledging our indebt-
edness to Dr. James Carey Thomas, a member ot the board,
for his gratuitous and constant attention to the health of the
children.

In conclusion, whilst gratefully acknowledging the bless-
ing with which it has pleased the Lord during the past year

~ to crown our feeble efforts in behalf of poor and neglected
children, we are encouraged to persevere in our work, believ-
ing that the results which we have already seen, are the best
warrant for our future success.’



